The regular meeting of the North Bear Chapter of Trout Unlimited was called to order by Michael Chilton at Felix and Oscars at 6:30 PM on November the 13th, 2014.

Mike Stueck from the DNR was the presenter.

Jim moved to approve the Secretary's report, Brian seconds. The motion was passed and the minuets were approved.

Jason Moved that the treasurer's report be accepted. Brian seconds. The Motion was passed approving the treasurer's report.

Jim gave an update on the Allamakee County Protectors and read a thank you letter that they had sent to the chapter.

The board voted to approve Jim's purchase of Bose speakers, cords and a case for the Chapters audio video set up.

Jim informed the chapter that him and Bob have submitted the financial report to T.U. national.

Michael discussed a possible upcoming fundraiser for the spring, he is looking for volunteers for the fund raising committee.

Dave gave an update on the Fly Fishing 101 program and is requesting volunteers to staff the events. We have 4 dates booked so far.

Michael moved to adjourn the meeting and Jim seconds, the meeting was closed.

Jason Hochstetler

Chapter secretary